From: Webmaster
Sent: Thursday, December 28,2017 12:51 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment - | NG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-12-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0224, EB-2017-0255, EB-2017-0275

-- Name --
Silvio Mucciarelli

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

To Board members,

I'm retired and very concerned with increases to the cost of gas for heating my house. I'm not opposed
to the gas company plans to recover the cost of cap and trade, but there needs to be control that it will
not drastically affect those that are on a fixed pension.

Thank you for considering my concerns.





